
From: Neil Reynolds   
Sent: 02 February 2021 16:04 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Application ref; B/21/0034 ; Harlands, Long Hedges, Fishtoft, Boston, PE22 0RH 

 

Hi 

With regards to the Air Quality Assessment .. 

We have considered air quality as part of this development and do not consider 
there is mitigation that can be implemented as part of this development 

regards 

Neil 

Neil Reynolds RIBA 
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